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From:                              Jewel Shindler 
Sent:                               Sunday, July 03, 2011 1:32 AM
To:                                   CommServ
Subject:                          Antonovich
 
Please keep Antonovich as representative for Altadena rather than redistricting us over to another rep.  Thanks.  Jewel
Shindler
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